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23rd November 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Thursday 30th November we would like to invite you and your child to our Year 11 Curriculum and Sixth Form 
Information event. This will start promptly at 5.45pm with a 45-minute presentation and an opportunity until 7.45pm 
to visit the sixth form and its respective departments. Please confirm your attendance via this online form by Tuesday 
28th November, Year 11 Curriculum evening and Sixth Form information evening  
 

The information will include a range of vital information about the lead up to public examinations, support available, 
and the post-16 application process for Year 11. It is an opportunity to learn about the Year 11 journey from now until 
the end of their summer exams and how you as a parent/carer can help support them with us, in this hugely important 
year. You will be able to discuss post-16 education progression routes with Mrs Foster (Careers and Employability 
Coordinator) which include Apprenticeships, Vocational qualifications, or A Levels.  
  
The Head of Sixth Form, Mr Clarke, will introduce you to the fantastic offer we have at Park High Sixth Form. You can 
then tour the Sixth Form and its respective departments. We are very proud of our Sixth Form and look forward to 
many of our students continuing their educational journey with us.  We offer a comprehensive range of A Level 
subjects along with enrichment opportunities, a full preparation programme for medicine/dentistry/Oxbridge and 
thorough, regular personal support and guidance.   
  
As a parent/carer, you are incredibly influential when it comes to the decisions your child makes in all areas of their 
lives and that is especially true when it comes to their education and careers. With that in mind, we want to try and 
make it as easy as possible for you to talk to your son or daughter about their subject choices and future pathways 
confidently, knowing that the information you have is as accurate and as up to date as possible. 
  
Following the Open Evening, students will have an opportunity to experience some of the Sixth Form subjects on our 
‘Day in the life of a Sixth Former or College student’ events. These will run on Friday 8th December. Further information 
will be sent regarding this nearer the time.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you on 30th November.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

         
Mr L Clarke        Mr M Whittaker 

Head of Sixth Form       Assistant Headteacher 
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